
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES - 25 FEBRUARY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE14/381)  PROGRAMME – 4.1: Visa Compliance and Status resolution 
 
 
Senator Hanson-Young (Written) asked: 
 
When was the last time an application for a protection visa was referred to an IAAAS 
migration agent or lawyer?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
The last time an application was referred by the department to an IAAAS agent was in 
September 2013. 
 
The last time an application was self-referred to an IAAAS agent was in February 
2014. 
 


